
 

 

 
 
 
THE OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

 
April 3, 2017 
 
 
Steve Berlin, Executive Director 
Chicago Board of Ethics 
740 North Sedgwick, Room 500 
Chicago, IL   60654 
 
 
Dear Director Berlin: 
 
As Executive Director of the Office of Emergency Management and Communications (OEMC), I am writing 
to advise your office of an event that I attended as a guest of the event’s sponsor, Alexa James, Executive 
Director of NAMI Chicago.  The event was held on Thursday, March 30, 2017.  The fundraiser was named 
“2017 LIGHT THE DARKNESS HONOREES”, a benefit for the National Alliance on Mental Illness in 
Chicago.  The amount of this dinner reception was $275. 
 
Please let me know if you have any further questions or concerns.  I can be reached at 312-505-0205. 
 
 

                    
Alicia Tate-Nadeau 
Executive Director, OEMC 
 
 

   
  

 


